
I am writing as a very concerned citizen. SB 941 will have no impact on violence, is 
unenforceable, makes it unsafe for the general law abiding public, and the criminals will 
circumvent it as always. 
  It is rather unfair to ramrod this through without public input. Regardless of what Michael 
Bloomberg says, this is just one more step toward registration and confiscation. What happened 
to our elected officials sworn oath to preserve, protect, and defend the constitution? I don't 
remember hearing any oath of allegiance to Michael Bloomberg being sworn. 
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